18

As most of you know, we have a new prospective member that attended last menting. His name is Joe Gates. Joe was nominated for membership by Jim Casey. He will be voted on at our coming meeting. The we hope to see you then.

If you have noticed, there are a couple of Poker Runs before next months meeting on May 8th and 9th, so if anyone would like to attend these give us a call.

I might remind some of you, that have expired AMA cards must renew them, to have any voting privileges. An active member must have an AMA card up to date.

I have a little notice, that Ace Freeman asked me to print in this news letter; it is as follows: Ace says he would like to take this opportunity to thank all the club members who were so kind as to contribute their time and efforts to helping put his BMW back together, Don Smith, Dale Foster, Ron Schwartz, Phil baum, and Greg Kuyoth—Thanks fellows you all got a Blatz beer coming.

Another reminder is don't forget to call me for your milage report. We have not been doing to good, since not many of you call it in, The 1st of the month is not far away, please remember to call.

The May NWOMA meeting which would fall on Memorial day has been moved to Monday, May 24,1971.

Our next meeting will be MONDAY, May 10,1971. Hope to see all of you there.

Without your support we're nothing,

Liz Smith Secretary

ADDITITION TO BY LAWS

No. 9

Any member who is terminated from the club for non-payment of dues only, and would like to rejoin again must be recommended by one active member of the club in good standing, and voted on as a new member, as in no. 4 By Laws.